
From:	Monterey	Fish	
Sent:	Tuesday,	May	23,	2017	9:54	AM	
To:	Smith,	Zak		
Subject:	Re:	FW:	NGO	request	regarding	Mexican	shrimp	products 
  
Hi Zak, 
  
Thank you for your call last week and your follow up email. I have talked with Mr Johnson and 
have confirmed his correspondence with Kate O'Connell. What I can tell you is that sometimes 
things are extremely busy and certain subjects don't always get the amount attention that they 
deserve. In this case we did not pay the attention that we should have, primarily because we don't 
source or sell shrimp from Mexico. After a more thorough read through of the information we 
have no problem pledging our support of the Boycott Mexican Shrimp campaign.  
   
Please let me know if there is anything else we can do. 
  
Best, 
  
Tom Worthington 
	

Pier 33 San Francisco, CA 94111 
S.F. Wharf hours: 3:00-11:00 am 
Phone-415-956-1985, to leave an order 
**We no longer have a fax machine, please call 
in orders or email to:  
sales@montereyfish.com 
After hours: 
Dave: 415-850-9507 
Carlos: 415-850-7737 
Tom: 415-850-4687  
Phil:  831-277-0862 
***Luis 650-271-7688  11am-1pm 
	


